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7th May 2021 

Year 13 - End of Year Arrangements and Information 

 

Dear Students/Parents/Guardians, 

We are writing to you to outline some important information as we enter the final few 

weeks of teaching and assessment of Year 13 students. It has been a disrupted year with 

many challenges to overcome and we would like to take this opportunity to say that we are 

proud of the way our students have conducted themselves. They have demonstrated 

significant strength of character and resilience throughout. 

Our final day of teaching and assessment for Year 13 will be Thursday 27th May 2021. 

However, we would like to welcome all students back on the morning of Friday 28th May 

2021 for our Leavers Assembly. This will take place during period one with students 

departing immediately after. The assembly is an opportunity for students to mark the end of 

their Sixth Form journey, collect their leavers hoodies, and say goodbye to fellow students 

and staff. 

Following the 27th May, staff will continue to mark, moderate and formulate the “Teacher 

Assessed Grades” in line with school policy and JCQ guidance. Students may have sat 

assessments prior to the 27th May for which they have not received any feedback/scores. In 

line with JCQ guidance we cannot share grades at this time, but students will be able to seek 

a raw score for any assessment from their teacher via e-mail. Further information about 

Teacher Assessed Grades and how they will be decided can be found on our website at:  

https://www.bridgnorthsixthform.com/student-zone/teacher-assessed-grades  

This academic year A-Level results day is scheduled for Tuesday 10th August and will be held 

on-site. Arrangements for the day will be communicated in due course and reflect the 

national Covid-19 restrictions and guidance in place at this point. On the day key staff will be 

available to offer support and guidance on next steps. 

        Continued over …… 

 

 

Support for post-18 next steps remains available to all students and we have created a 

dedicated section on our website with key information for a smooth transition to university 

or the world of work. This can be found at:  

http://www.bridgnorthsixthform.com/student-zone/careers-post-18 .  

https://www.bridgnorthsixthform.com/student-zone/teacher-assessed-grades
http://www.bridgnorthsixthform.com/student-zone/careers-post-18


Should students need help with their next steps or accessing information/opportunities they 

are also encouraged to get in touch with us. Mel Lawrence (our careers advisor) also 

remains available for support, every Wednesday, either in school or via the telephone. If an 

appointment is needed, please get in touch.  

As well as the leavers assembly and hoodies we would also like to mark the end of their 

sixth form journey by offering students the chance to join us on a trip to Alton Towers on 

the 23rd June, details of which will be sent home shortly. 

The Sixth Form Team will be on hand on results day to offer support and guidance, but in 

the meantime, if we can help in anyway, please do get in touch. 

Finally, we would like to wish all our students the very best of luck for the future and 

whatever it holds. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Bishell    Mr T Williams    Mrs T Fyfe 

 

The Sixth Form Team 

Bridgnorth Sixth Form 

T: 01746 765454 / 760505 


